
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

European Day of 

Languages 

We were lucky to have 

our Swiss student, Alex 

at school to teach us 

some German on 

European day of 

Languages! 

 

 

 

 

Drama and Performing Arts 

Club 

Mrs Hughes has continued to 

run the drama club after 

school. The children performed 

their own version of Macbeth 

to the whole school.  

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Julia Donaldson 

The children had the wonderful 

opportunity of meeting Julia Donaldson 

over Zoom! She read her new book, ‘The 

Baddies’ and the children were inspired.  

 

 

 

 

National Poetry Day  

A poet visited Askwith Primary School to 

help us celebrate National Poetry Day. 

The children sang with the poet, explored 

rhyming words and completed poems. 
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Harvest Assemblies 

Well done to all of the children in school for taking part in 

the Harvest Assemblies. The themes of the assemblies 

were climate change and saving energy.  

 

 

 

Football skills 

Premier Sports ran a 

football skills club this 

half term. The children 

practised their 

dribbling, passing and 

shooting.  

 

 

 

 

 

Gymnastics  

Premier Sports ran a 

gymnastics club this half 

term. The children were 

practising a variety of 

moves and jumps.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Cross-country 

Well done to the 

children who took part 

in the cross-country 

race!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Askwith Phone Box 

The children in Reception and Nursery 

created harvest-inspired artwork to fill 

the phone box in Askwith.  

 

Come and Read 

We enjoyed inviting 

parents, grandparents 

and carers into school to 

observe phonics lessons 

in EYFS and KS1. 

Parents also had the 

opportunity to see how 

we read with their child.  

 

 

 

 

Ukulele Club 

The children thoroughly 

enjoyed ukulele club 

during the summer term, 

so we continued to run 

the club this half term.  

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Club 

The children in EYFS and 

KS1 have been enjoying 

building using a variety 

of materials.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Wilson – Forensic Scientist 

We were incredibly lucky to invite Mrs Wilson into school 

to share her experiences as a forensic scientist.  The 

children were able to take part in some exciting 

experiments! 

 

 

 

 

Power Down Pete 

We had a special visit from ‘Power Down 

Pete’ who spoke to the children about 

saving energy and recycling.  

 


